Sent: Monday, December 11, 2006 2:52 PM

To: cabenq@cab.gov.hk

Subject: Further on the election committee 2006

Dear the Correspondence,

Congratulations on the success of the voting for the Election Committee 2006! This is a further step for direct election for the CE.

Although there are 27% of vote, there are still 83% of voters didn't partake into the voting. That means, highly likely Hong Kong citizens are still expecting direct election instead of representative system. (Even though Article 21.1 of Universal Human Right Declaration accepts representation system - 1. Everyone has the right to take part in the government of his country, directly or through freely chosen representatives.)

However, just one step further would turn it to direct election.

1. Hong Kong citizens votes for the election committee as this time.

2. The duties of election committee will be reduced to perform scanning for candidates on CE and votes for three to five candidates for direct election.

3. Hong Kong citizens directly vote for the CE from those elected three to five candidates.

This can balance the position between Chinese government and pan-democracy demands.

Once the article 45 in Basic Law has been fixed; the social issues will be focused (Remark: pan-democracy would loss their target and would go astray for a while)

(Editor's Note: The sender requested anonymity.)